
 

 

 

 

 

Okaloosa County 

       Public Notice 

 September 10, 2018 
Contact:  Christopher Saul, 651-7105, csaul@myokaloosa.com 

  

 

Commissioners May Attend “Coffee with the Commissioner” to discuss 

to sales tax on Thursday, September 27, 2018, at Casbah Coffee 

Company, Crestview, Florida 

 

Pursuant to section 286.011, Florida Statutes, notice is hereby given that two 

or more members of the Okaloosa County Commission may be attending a 

“Coffee with the Commissioner” discussion which will be hosted by 

Commissioner Nathan Boyles on Thursday, September 27, 2018 beginning 

at 5:30 pm.  The discussion with the public will be held at the Casbah Coffee 

Company, 196 W. Pine Ave, Crestview, FL., 32536.   The purpose of the 

gathering will be to discuss the proposed sales tax and referendum.  The 

public is welcomed to attend. 

 

 

 

 


